
 

Chairman’s Note 

It’s over a month already since the election process, but it’s never 
too late to acknowledge the people that make a positive difference. 
Those are the folks who go out of their way to give all they have for 
the betterment of their communities. 

This election cycle brought out the character and integrity of all 
involved. 

The foresight of our Clerk, Alison to streamline the sign in process 
with the purchase of BadgerBooks was a deciding factor of accurate 
and prompt election night tabulation. 

Alison and our Treasurer/Zoning Secretary, Kelly have been totally 
invested in the election process for weeks, sending absentee ballots 
and adding extra hours to the advance voting process. 

A special note to Paul and Kathy Melius going over and above 
helping prepare for the election day weeks before, along with the 
small army of poll workers that gave of their time for their 
community the day of election. 

Then to our surprise, Bibinger’s came forward and offered to serve 
both lunch and dinner to our poll workers. Not only that, but they 
offered their complete menu to all. 

Thank you Bibinger’s, for your generous donation. 

This is what is called community, and yes, it’s ours. 

Thank you to all. 

Albert Schulteis, Board Chair 

 


